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8th September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

You’re Invited – Bolton Community Safety Event (Thursday, 9th October) 

 

We would like to make you aware of an event that has been organised by Bolton Council. 

 

We would love to invite you to join us at the Bolton Community Safety Event on Thursday 

9th October, 10:30 AM – 12:30 PM at Bolton UCS. 

 

This event is all about keeping our children and young people safe and building a stronger, 

safer community for everyone. 

 

What’s it about? 

 

Our children and young people face many challenges today, including: 

•  Online safety 

•  Child exploitation 

•  Knife crime 

•  And other risks affecting families in Bolton 

 

At this event, you’ll hear directly from Greater Manchester Police, CST, and local support 

services about what’s happening in our community and how we can work together to protect 

and support our children. 

 

Why you should come? 

 •  Learn about the support and resources available to you and your family. 

 •  Meet other parents, schools, and local organisations who care about our young 

people. 

 •  Take part in activities and conversations that can make a real difference. 

 •  Enjoy free snacks and refreshments while connecting with your community. 

 

We want to see as many parents as possible at this event—not just those who may be worried 

about their children, but also those who are already actively involved and want to help 

strengthen our community voice. 

 

If travel is a challenge, schools will do their best to support with transport, so please let 

them know if you need help getting there. 

 

http://www.msj.stoccat.org.uk/
mailto:reception@msj.stoccat.org.uk


Extra note 

 

There will also be a raffle on the day to raise money for local safety projects. If you can 

donate towards raffle hampers, it would be greatly appreciated. 

 

👉 To attend, simply scan the QR code on the poster or let the school know you would like 

to attend.  

➢ For more information, please contact - Sanaa Karajada s.karajada@quest-

trust.org.uk. 

 

Together, we can make Bolton a place where every child and young person feels safe, 

supported, and able to thrive. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 
 
Mr Draper 
Deputy Headteacher 
 



 


